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Comments: I am extremely upset that the guardians of arbor public lands have not stepped up and conducted an

environmental impact study on this project. It doesn't take a rocket scientist to understand that one should not

allow 80 cabin sites on 15 acres. We do not even put that many animal units on public land least for grazing. Why

would we allow a private developer to abuse a beautiful corridor coming out of the Bob Marshall Wilderness and

intrude upon our grizzly habitat? Nothing about this project makes sense in this location. The highway that

potential guess would use to access the property is woefully insufficient for traffic that would be generated.

Where would the waste that would be generated from such a densely developed property be disposed of? Are

we Montanans going to allow the stewardship of our beautiful state to be violated against the very controls that

we already have in place to protect our land, water and habitat? Add my name to the list of objectors to this

project until the appropriate studies and environmental objectives are met.


